
Book Week: Celebrating Languages and Stories
During Book Week we had parents volunteer to read in their home
language so we could celebrate the rich cultural diversity within our
school community. We were delighted to have several parents share
stories in their home languages:

Mrs Munankarmi read in Nepalese.
Mr Mineo read in Italian.
Mrs Brites read in Maltese.

These readings gave students a wonderful opportunity to hear picture
books in different languages and to appreciate the beauty of storytelling
across cultures. We sincerely thank our parent volunteers for making
Book Week even more special!

Mrs Angela Troianos - K-6 EAL/D Teacher


